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June 1, 2005 
 

 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 

 
Dear Council Members: 
 

 WISPARK, LLC is planning on constructing portions of a decorative fence within a 
City of Milwaukee sewer and water easement, SE-1894 and WE-262, located at North 2nd 

Street and West Clybourn Street. 
 
 The attached resolution authorizes and directs the proper City officers to execute a 

Permit and Agreement with WISPARK, LLC.  The Permit and Agreement allows the 
construction of the decorative fence within the City easement, based on conditions stipulated 

in said Permit and Agreement.  
 
 We recommend the adoption of the attached resolution.  

 
 If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Martín A. Aquino at (414) 286-2462. 

 
      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, PE 
      City Engineer 
 

 
 

      Jeffrey J. Mantes 
      Commissioner of Public Works 
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